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DSBN Students Compete in
Programming Contest

Who: Students from across the Region will be competing in a computer

language programming contest

What: Ninth Annual DSBN Programming Contest 

Where: The Brock University Computer Science Department

When: Friday, May 25, 2007  9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.

Why: This annual event tests the skills of amateur programmers. The

programmers are allowed to use : Visual Basic, Turing, Java, C++,

Visual C, and C#. They are given two and a half hours to complete the

task. The contestant may submit a maximum of four solutions for marking

during the contest period. 
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